
Re:  Landowners: Peter T. Niemans and Troy Niemans  

Approval of 23D 190 

Appeal Hearing Scheduled for Tuesday, December 12th at 3pm. 

  

We are Mona Armanios and Maged Mikhail and reside at , which is located to 

the North of Titan Water Systems, Inc. owned by Troy Niemans.  Our email address 

is .  Our contact number is  

  

We are nearby homeowners in Foothills County, and have been extremely satisfied with 

Mr. Niemans and Titan Water Systems in helping us to maintain our water system. 

 

 

We find it very comforting and valuable to have a professional company like Titan so close to us, and 

within our community to look after our water and septic requirements. We believe that Mr. Niemans' 

proposal to upgrade his business status and put up a new shop etc. is an excellent and positive 

improvement.  

 

 

Please accept this letter in support of the Approval of 23D 190. 

You may contact us if you would like to discuss this matter further. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mona Armanios and Maged Mikhail. 

 




